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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Benin at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia commends Benin’s dedication to the UPR process and its efforts invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle in order to strengthen its legislative, institutional and policy framework for the promotion and protection of human rights. We welcome the launching of the Benin Human Rights Commission and the continuous efforts to bring national laws in line with international standards. Also, we welcome the programs put in place to improve the employment of young people, as well as improved conditions in access to education. 
 We recommend the adoption of effective measures to protect persons with albinism from violence and discrimination, providing them with equal access to education, health care and employment. 
Serbia wishes Benin a successful and fruitful review process. 


